
January 18, 2023 

Mr. Stacy Slawinski, PE 

County Engineer 

Fort Bend County Engineering Department 

301 Jackson Street, 4th floor 

Richmond, Texas 77469 

Ref: US 90A @ SH 99; Purchase Order No. 153660 

Invoice No.24 

Attention: Gabriel Odreman, PE 

Dear Gabriel: 

Attached please find our Invoice No. 24 for your review and processing. The invoice, in the 

amount of $129,360.37, covers the period from October 1, 2022 to December 31, 2022.  

Please let me know if you have any questions or comments. 

Sincerely, 

Costas Georghiou, PE 

Project Principal 

PO 153660
DMS
REC 655995

AGENDA





 

January 18, 2023 

 

Mr. Stacy Slawinski, PE 

County Engineer 

Fort Bend County Engineering Department 

301 Jackson Street, 4th floor 

Richmond, Texas 77469 

 

 

Ref:   US 90A @ SH 99; Purchase Order No. 153660  

   Invoice No.24 

 

Dear Bassem: 

 

The following is our status report for the US 90A @ SH 99 project for the period of 

October 1, 2022 to December 31, 2022: 

 

Work completed during reporting period 

• Completed revisions to design plans and PS&E package and submitted 95% 

submittal in early December.   

• Reinitiated utility coordination and updated existing utility information based 

on current information from utility companies. 

• Held 90% utility coordination meeting. 

• Submitted hard copy of approved final drainage report for TxDOT’s record.  

 

Work planned for coming month 

• Continue with utility coordination. 

• Address review comments as they arrive. 

• Update TxDOT connect and prepare for 100% submittal to Austin. 

 

Issues to be resolved 

• Resolving final issues with City of Sugarland for signal items.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Costas Georghiou. P.E. 

Principal 




